
 

What a fantastic turnout we had! We would like to say a big thank you to all 
the adults who attended our Big Read today. The children had lots of fun 
listening to all the stories. We promote a love of reading within school and it is 
so valuable to model this at home too. Keep checking the newsletters for our 
next event.

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

Philosophy Friday 

Have a go at this question at 
home with a grown up!

Who would you 
rather look after… 
One crocodile or a 
litter of puppies? 

Why?
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month  

Freedom  
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13th May 2022

Walk To School Week 
16th - 20th May  

Nursery Stay & Play 
25th May  

The Queen’s Jubilee  
27th May 

Half Term 
30th May - 3rd June 

INSET Day 
6th June 

First Day Back 
7th June 

PTA Summer Fayre 
11th June 

PTA Father’s Day Sale 
16th June 

For other important dates, 
please visit the Calendar 

page on our school website

D I A R Y  D A T E S :

The Big Read 



Nursery are having a Stay and Play on Wednesday 25th May. Younger children are welcome to join 
but must be kept with you at all times. Come and spend some time with your child and please 
remember not to use mobile phones in the nursery. 

Morning sessions: 8.45 - 10am.  Afternoon session: 12.45 - 2pm. 

Next week is Walk to School Week (16th - 20th May) so get your walking legs ready! We are 
encouraging the children to walk to school, or if you do need to come via public transport or car, to Park 
and Stride - the car park on Derby Road is still available to use.  

The children will be bringing home an A-Z hunt challenge to complete, they need to spot things on 
their walk beginning with each letter of the alphabet. There will be a prize for the most interesting 
answers per year group. Happy walking!

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

Redbridge Foster Carers share what it is like to be part of the Redbridge Fostering Community, as part 
of the Foster Care Fortnight #FosteringCommunities campaign. Take a look at what our foster carers 
say https://youtu.be/4rnBZ3YpqbI. 

If you have a place in your heart and home to foster, please call us on 020 8708 6068 or email 
fostering@redbridge.gov.uk or join us on our next virtual information session on 27 May 2022 10am to 
11am. Visit https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/foster-for-redbridge-coffee-morning-270522-10-11am-
tickets-240063615737 to book a place. 

Phone:  0208 505 0386  
Website: www.churchfieldsinfant.com 

E-mail: admin.churchfields-inf@redbridge.gov.uk

Walk To School Week

Foster For Redbridge 

We are busy planning a day of exciting events for The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We will be celebrating 
in school on Friday 27th of May. For this day we would like all children to come to school wearing the 
colours red, white and blue. Please don’t feel the need to purchase new clothes for the day, have a 
look in your cupboards! We are really looking forward to see you all dressed up. 

The Queen’s Jubilee

Nursery Stay & Play 
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